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Help Save A Life.  Buckle Up!   
 
Woodland, CA--The Yolo County Health Department’s Child Passenger Safety Seat program was awarded 
a California Kids Plate Grant to provide car seats to teen moms who are expecting their first child.   
Learning how to transport a child safely helps give children a healthy start. 
 
To receive a seat, expectant teen moms must participate in car seat classes offered by the Health 
Department.  The Department offers a ½ hour or 2-hour education class and fitting station in English and 
Spanish which teaches the basics about car seat safety and car seat installation techniques.  
 
By attending the class, which has a low registration fee of $25, teen moms will be eligible to receive a 
brand new car seat.  Call today at 530-666-8645 for dates, times, and locations.   
 
The aim of this program is to educate a new parent on child passenger safety, seat belt laws and how to 
install a car seat properly, securely and safely in a vehicle. Help reduce the risk of harm or injury to your 
child.   
 
The Yolo County Health Department teen mom car seat program is funded by a grant from the California 
Kids’ Plates Program. California Kids’ Plates Program supports and funds local programs that address local 
unintentional injury prevention outreach. www.kidsplate.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Installing a booster seat 
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